
Safeguarding Report 

We are pleased to report that no safeguarding issues have been 
reported as yet to our new safeguarding officer, Kathy Drakes. 
At the time of writing Claire Mackichan remains assistant 
safeguarding officer for the benefice. 

Safeguarding training opportunities for those whose training has 
lapsed and for new PCC members will be arranged in the usual way 
– we do prefer for that training to be face to face, and thus may 
share training sessions with others in the Deanery. 
 
This year my Leadership Safeguarding training as priest is to be 
renewed.  

Anyone with any concerns about an individual, or about how we do 
things as a church, can contact Kathy Drakes or myself (Fr Ben) to 
report.  


